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Thursday 8 February 2018  

Dear Members and Referees, 

RE: Official AKF uniform at non-endorsed/sanctioned events 

The World Karate Federation (WKF) has stringent compliance rules that the Australian Karate Federation (AKF) must 
observe. These rules and regulations cover many facets of AKF activities including officiating at tournaments.  As you 
can appreciate, these rules and regulations are now more heavily scrutinised with the inclusion of Karate into the 
2020 Olympic Games.  

As such, members are reminded that AKF accredited referees and judges are not permitted to officiate in official AKF 
uniform at non-endorsed/sanctioned local, state or national events. Participation at such events in AKF uniform will 
result in the suspension of that official’s AKF license. 
 
Regards, 

 
 
 
 
 

Glenn Goodwin 
Deputy President 
Australian Karate Federation 
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